
 
TWIGS Acting Audition Instructions 2025  

Thank you for your interest in the TWIGS Acting Program!  

Baltimore City residents entering the 5th–8th grade in School Year 2025/2026 may audition for the 
TWIGS Acting Program. No former experience or training is required for the Acting Audition!  

Acting Program auditions will be held during Audition Week May 27, 2025 through June 2, 2025 at the 
Baltimore School for the Arts, 712 Cathedral Street, 21201.  

Auditions will be held by appointment only. All applicants must have submitted an online application 
by Thursday, May 1st in order to receive an appointment. Each student’s audition appointment day 
and time will be emailed to the parent/ guardian email who completed the audition application no later than 
Monday, May 19th.  

Acting Audition Preparation & Requirements:  

Students applying for the Acting program must present a monologue (a speech delivered by one actor in 
a play) of 1-2 minutes in length, or a poem of 1 minute in length.  

The monologue or poem must be from a known and published play, and NOT FROM A FILM OR MOVIE.  

The monologue or poem presented should be memorized. A public address, speech, or self written 
monologue or poem should not be used. Each student will be asked to perform the monologue or poem 
individually in front of faculty from our Acting department. Students may be asked a few questions about 
their interest in acting and joining TWIGS. Examples and suggested monologues are attached here. If you 
have any questions please email us at twigs@bsfa.org  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/13UpX5WnQCXUAONpiwlUO-hA2tpusmR9l/view
mailto:twigs@bsfa.org

